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Siskiyou County Supervisor for District 3

-»--—— Original message --------
From; William LarSen <william@askalpine.com>

Date: 5/2/24 4:58 PM (GMT-08:00)

To: Brandon Criss <bcriss@co.siskiyou.ca.us>, Ed Valenzuela <evalenzuela@co.siskiyou.ca.us>, Michael Kobseff

<mkobseff@co.siskiyou.ca.us>, Nancy Ogren <nogren@co.siskiyou.ca.us>, Ray Haupt <rhaupt@co.siskiyou.ca.us>

Subject: Golden Eagle Charter School letter of support

Dear Siskiyou County Board of Supervisors,

Please see the attached Ietter in support of Golden Eagle Charter School and their issuance of a conditional use permit

for their school at 1030 WA Barr Road Mt. Shasta.

Sincerely,

William Larsen

DRE #01 092055
Broker/Owner, Alpine Realty, Inc.

Corp. DRE #02142083
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Create your own WiseStamp email signature

an?“ “(\nxn A AA\ AA: mfi‘fi‘i



Dear County Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to you in support of Golden Eagle Charter School. Golden Eagle provides a

nurturing environment for students, facilitating their learning, while contributing positively

to the community.

Its unique location surrounded by nature is one of the key reasons why GoIden Eagle

Charter School’s site at 1030 WA Barr Rd is a perfect choice. The natural surroundings

offer a peaceful and serene atmosphere, which can enhance the learning experience for
students. Studies have shown that being in nature can improve mental health, reduce

stress, and increase focus - all of which are crucial for student success

In a time of divisiveness, inclusion and diversity are more important than ever. Golden

Eagle is committed to fostering an inclusive and diverse community, where students

from all backgrounds are welcomed and valued. Our school curriculum emphasizes the

importance of empathy, understanding, and mutual respect, preparing students to

become responsible citizens.

Some are opposed to Golden Eagle’s location/use permit and have resorted to pages of

scare tactics. Rather than give reasons why the use permit Should be denied, let’s all

work together to find viable and practical solutions to legitimate concerns.

I urge you to consider the positive impact that Golden Eagle Charter School can have

on the community and future generations of students. By approving the use permit, you

will help to continue to create a nurturing environment for students to thrive, learn, and

grow.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

William Larsen

Mt. Shasta resident


